
Matong Street Dareton 

Phone: (03) 50274586 Fax: (03) 5027 4680 

E-Mail: dareton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Sam 

Mrs Blow 
Shylah 

 
Shylah 

Dejanae 
Shianne 
Marcus 

 

Hedley 
Alicia 

Domanic 
Talarah 
Nicholas 
Nemarlia 

 

Daijon 
Turker 
Lydia 

Domanic 
Dion 

Jakydyn 
Derice 

 
 

Shylah 
John 

Tamzin 
Marcus 

 
 

Welcome to week 7 where this week we are strongly encouraging all our    
students to follow our Key Value of: ‘Being Safe - In work and play’.  In         
anticipation, we thank you as a staff for discussing our Key Value with your 
child/ren.  
 

Schools as Community Centre (SaCC) Facilitator Position. I am pleased to 
announce that the Position of SaCC Facilitator has been advertised on the ‘I 
Work for NSW’ (formerly JobsNSW) site: http://iworkfor.nsw.gov.au/job/
schools-as-community-centre-sacc-facilitator-52893. The position is a 28 hour/
week standard hours part-time position and is from 27.01.2017 - 27.01.2019.  I 
am happy to discuss the position with those interested.  Applications must be 
on-line and close 1st December. 
 

Instructional Leader. Congratulations to Ms Robson who was successful in 
gaining our three-day per week Instructional Leader position.  This position is 
part of the Early Action for Success State-wide initiative. Ms Robson          
commences in her new position from Term 1, 2017. 
 

Safety. We are encouraging all children to slip-slop-slap and wear 
a hat this term as part of our Sun-Safety School initiative.  We ask 
that you support our policy and encourage your child to not only 
wear a hat at school, but when outside playing. 
Bike Helmets should also be worn when children are riding their 
bikes or scooters. Again we look forward to your support in       
discussing with your child/ren the need to wear a helmet when out riding. 
 

School Exursions this week. Goannas and Murray Cod classes are going to 
Mildura for the Special Forever Excursion on Tuesday and Kangas and Emu 

classes are going on Wednesday morning.  Please 
ensure all notes are  returned as we would like all  
children to enjoy this wonderful opportunity.  Lunch will 
be provided to all students attending plus a Reward 
Treat is included. We hope all students have a      
wonderful day and ask they wear their school uniform 

specially for their day out. 
 

Enjoy a wonderful week and remember to contact me should you wish to    
discuss any aspect of your child’s schooling. 
 
 

Hugh Twaddle 
Principal 
 

School Calendar of Events 
Tuesday 22nd November– Goannas and Murray Cod—Special Forever Excursion 
Wednesday 23rd November—Kangas and Emus—Special Forever Excursion 
Friday 25th November -Transition/Playgroup 11am—3pm 
Friday 2nd December—2017 Captain Speeches 
Monday 5th December—School Swimming Program commences 
Tuesday 13th December—Presentation Day—10am start 
Friday 16th December—Last day of Term. 
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Our school has been lucky enough to be 

given 40 free tickets to the “World Festival 
of Magic”.   Parents please come to the    

office and see Mrs B for your free tickets.  
First in best dressed. 

 
 

We would like to thank the Lions 
Club of Mildura for kindly donating 

these tickets to the school. 



 

During Sport each Friday K/1 
students have been participating 
and learning the skills and safety 
involved with modified T’Ball.  
 

I have been most impressed with 
each students participation level 
and willingness to have a go! 
Well done, K/1 Kanga Room! 
 

Your accuracy when fielding a 
ball and striking a ball have  
certainly shown an improvement. 

I’m looking extremely forward 
to our excursion this  
Wednesday.  
 

Please assist by returning the 
permission note and money as 
soon as possible. 
 

Please make sure your child is 
wearing our school uniform and 
comfortable shoes. 
 

I will not be at school tomorrow 
but will return on  Wednesday 
ready for our special forever  
and park excursion. 



 

Student of 
the Week 

Dejanae 
  

My Gruffalo is big 
and  smart. He is 
strong and better 
than everyone’s.  
By John 

 

This week we made play 
dough Gruffalos. We put 
the Gruffalo in the deep 
dark woods. 
By Zephaniah 

I am reading, ‘The Gruffalo’ book to the class. It 
is a good book because it is fantastic and has a 
good story. 
By Kalyn 

Zyeria reading, ‘The  
Gruffalo’ to the class. 

Fish tank     
cleaning day! 

Thank you Olivia and Dion for 
showing us your battery operated 
car that you created in class. 



 

Murray	Cod	
Welcome to Week Seven. The Student of The Week for Week Six was Marcus 
Hudson for making a few good choices. On Tuesday this week the Murray Cod 
class and The Goannas class will be travelling into Mildura to see the Special 
Forever exhibition at the Art Centre. They will also be going to Ten Pin Bowling 
and having a pizza lunch. Students need to remember to bring back their signed  
permission notes. 

Michael Weinert, Wendy Searle and the Murray Cod class. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Greetings everyone! 

Another busy week in Goannas working on our 
persuasive writing ready for captain’s   

speeches in a couple of weeks. We argued for 
the positive (or against in the negative) that 

“all school holidays should be banned” and  
“cats make the best pets”.  

The students are getting very good at working 
together to come up with some great          

arguments and backing them up with examples 
or information, even if they don’t necessarily 

agree with the topic statement. 
 

At assembly on Friday Nicholas 
and Nemarlia received             

Certificates of Achievement for 
being “STRONG” (in class on task 
and making good choices), and our 
Student of the Week is Shianne. 

DON’T FORGET ! ! !  
Tomorrow is the Primary students excursion to 

“Special Forever” and Sunraysia Ten Pin. 
All students need a signed permission note to attend, 

and a pair of socks to be able to bowl.  

Thursday was a warm day so instead 
of going out for a game at the end of 
the day we got our creative caps on 
and did some box construction and  

made some battery-operated        
vehicles. 



Dareton Public School Playgroup is support by Schools As Communities Centres 

We are running Playgroup & Transition to school at the same time. 
 Children that are starting school next year will start to get to know 

the routine of school and familiarise themselves with things that 
happen at school. 

 Playgroup children will be learning how to play, share and enjoy 
others. 

 Parents will be able to do some scrapbooking, cooking etc 

 



 

 

Friday 2nd December # Captain's & Prefect’s 
Speech for 2017 

 
Monday 5th December # Year 6 Farewell 
 

Tuesday 13th December # Presentation Day 
 
Friday 16th December # Last Day of Term 4 

All members of the public are welcome 

Encourages fitness, fun and achieving  
personal bests. 

 
 For more informaƟon contact  

Teresa Crisp (Coach) 
ph: 5027 4701    email: teresa@plummer.com.au  

or Amber Baird (President) 
  ph: 0428 272 271    email: amberbairdsp@gmail.com 

 

 


